
 
 

 

ZIM Big Apple (ZBA) – Baltimore Omission 
 

 

    29th April 2024 

 
Dear ZIM Customer, 

 
Following the Francis Scott Key Bridge incident, the below voyages will omit the Port of 

Baltimore as the port remain closed: 

 

• SAN FELIX Voyage 2 

• CORNELIA MAERSK Voyage 24  

• MAERSK SINGAPORE Voyage 31 

 

Their Baltimore bound cargo will be discharged at New York. 

 
For further details and updated schedule, please visit Schedules | ZIM 

We thank you for your understanding on this matter. 

Our customer service team and sales representatives are at your disposal for 

any inquiries. 
 

https://www.zim.com/schedules

